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HELP STOP THE SPREAD OF 
INVASIVE FOREST PESTS

Our forests are threatened by non-native insects 

and diseases that can kill large numbers of 

trees. Several recently introduced insects —  

Asian longhorned beetle, emerald ash borer, 

goldspotted oak borer , and sirex woodwasp — 

are wood-infesting species that people can 

transport long distances in firewood. 

Once they arrive in new areas, these invaders 

severely damage our forests and trees. 

How you can help:
•  Leave your firewood at home

•  Collect or buy firewood from local 
sources where you plan to use it

•  When you leave DO NOT take any 
unused firewood with you

•  Follow State firewood regulations

Don’t Move Firewood

For more information see: USDA Forest Service 
Northeastern Area 
State and Private Forestry 
NA–PR–02–15 
www.na.fs.fed.us
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